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Dear parents/carers 
 

St Helens Council Winter Holiday Activity and Food Programme (HAF) 
 
The Winter Holiday Activity and Food Programme (HAF) will be running from Monday 23rd 
December 2024 to Friday 3rd January 2025 for all eligible children, young people and families. 
 
The activity bookings links will go live on Tuesday 3rd December at 1.00pm for families to book 
their Winter activities, please note that activity places are subject to availability.   
 
Please see below the link to the HAF webpage with all of the information about the Winter 
programme. 
 
HAF Winter Programme 2024 - St Helens Borough Council 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
Mr S Holland 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

https://www.sthelens.gov.uk/HAF-Winter-2024
https://www.sthelens.gov.uk/HAF-Winter-2024

